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From: Paul Donnelly
Sent:  Monday, 7 January 2013 2:38 PM
To: Electoral Reform
Subject: Electoral Reform
I must Submit a Negative vote towards the Proposal to Abolish Compulsory Voting. We as a
Nation had to fight and strive too long to rid ourselves of the Chains of Servitude and gain that

Right To Vote. No is my Submission,
If you want to change something worthwhile, you could make it One Party/One Vote, No

Preferred secondary vote, that would keep things a bit more honest.
Paul Donnelly

20/12/2013



